
From: Clyde McGraw <cmcgraw@jbgsmith.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 10:42 AM EST 
To: Tammy Watson <twatson@arlingtonva.us> 
CC: Shahriar Amiri <samiri@arlingtonva.us>; Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com>; Taylor Lawch
<tlawch@jbgsmith.com> 
Subject: Squares Block - Lot Line Discussion 

Hi Tammy-

 

Can you please let us know Shahriar’s availability the next couple of weeks for JBGS to come in to continue the discussion of the

Crystal City Squares Block (1550 and 1770 Crystal Drive) with him and the site planner?

 

Thanks,

 

Clyde McGraw  |  Associate, Development  

JBG Smith

4445 Willard Avenue, Suite 400 | Chevy Chase, MD 20815 

240.333.7624 direct | 240.333.3600 main 

cmcgraw@jbgsmith.com 

JBGSMITH.COM 
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